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Ironbark Ridge Public School – Online Uniform Shop 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Uniform Shop operates within the School’s Uniform Policy and aims to offer a service to the 
students and parents of the school by providing them with an opportunity to purchase uniforms 
(summer & winter) and accessories in one place. 
 
Our function as an efficient business is to offer a consistent and quality service to the school 
community and operating profitably for the benefit of the school. The Uniform Shop is run by the 
Ironbark Ridge P&C Association and staffed by VOLUNTEER parents. All money raised by the 
Uniform Shop (outside of running costs) is used by the P&C to fund school resources. 
 
The recommended clothing order to get your child for their first Term at School would be 2 sets of 
everyday summer school uniform, 1 set of summer sports uniform, socks, school hat, school bag, 
library bag, art smock & a warm jacket. 
 
The Uniform Shop accepts online orders only via https://ironbark-ridge-public-school-pc-
association.square.site/. We have sizing guides available online to make your sizing selection easier. 
 
Orders are filled every Monday, Wednesday, and alternate Friday mornings. You will be notified 
when your order is ready to be collected via SMS or email. If you are new to the school orders will 
be left in the school office to be collected during school opening hours. If you have older siblings at 
the school, you have the option to send the order to their classroom if you put the child’s name and 
class in the notes section of the order. Please be mindful of large packages and your child’s ability 
to carry them.  
 
Returns can be done via the school office within 90 days of purchase provided items are in an 
unworn condition with tags still attached. Please leave the items with the ladies in the office with 
your contact details, receipt number and a note stating what you would like changed or refunded.  
Once processed, refunds can take up to 10 working days to appear back onto your credit card. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us via email on uniforms@irpspc.com if you have any questions 
regarding the school uniform shop.  
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